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See the reverse side for a letter regarding the 2013 Water Quality Report for the Village of Webberville. For a full report visit the web site departments>>DPW>> 2013 Water Quality Report or come see us in the office.
In the Summer/fall (August) of 2014 the Village is planning to repave Grand River Avenue from Elm Road to Gramer Road.  The majority of the work will be paid for with MDOT/FHWA funds.  Access to all businesses and residences will be maintained during the course of construction.  The Village is working on provisions to maintain pedestrian access and US Mail delivery.  Please notify the Village if you have or anticipate any special needs that should be considered during the construction.


Tip of the Month: 2013 Village Tax Bills have been mailed. If you received a blue tax bill, a mortgage company did not request your tax information. If you received a white tax bill a mortgage company requested your tax information and you received the white copy for informational purposes only. We will not be mailing tax receipts unless we receive a self-addressed stamped envelope with your payment. All tax bills are due September 15th!

Thank you for your participation in the 6th Annual Community Picnic
Special Thanks to:
ALDI, Inc - for supplying the food and drinks. The Mason’s – Bill and Janice Wheeler, Hank and James Worthington, Floyd Giddings and Sheryl Orndorf – for cooking the food. Thank you Joe, Nancy, Jonathon and Kayla Warner for setting up. Josh Rockey & Amanda Marshall for the music provided by Capitol City D.J. Merle Seymour & Rhonda Imeson from the Sheriff’s Dept., Nicholas Dennany from the Ingham County Sheriff’s Department Explorer’s for running the seatbelt convincer. Carla & Jordan Hague, Matt House, Austin Haydu, Ron Cole, Mike Flynn and the rest of the crew from the Leroy Fire & Rescue Dept. (EXTRA thanks for your help cleaning up!!). United Methodist Church – Nancy Webb, Mary Barrett, Jerry Webb, Ruthann, Bonnie & Erin Elzerman for providing children’s games. Phil Pavona from Families against addiction, Mel & Karman Lewis and Diana Baxter for serving food and help cleaning up. CADL- Peg Mawby, Betty Juntunen, Cleta for providing “GEMINI”. Gordy Merriman from Bill’s Wrecker Service, Hitchcock Brothers, Hitchcock Trucking Jim Summer – C& J Pizza for the food service gloves. Greg Krantz for the food warmers, DPW Supervisor Mike Killlackey, Deputy Clerk/Treasurer Shelly Miller and President Brad Hitchcock. I apologize if I have left anyone out. It was a success thanks to you all and we look forward to the 7th Annual Picnic on June 12, 2015





FREE Hamburgers and snacks will be provided by ALDI, Inc. while Capitol City DJ’s crank out some tunes! It’s just good family fun!

The Village Office & D.P.W. will be closed Friday, July 4th for Independence Day. Have a safe and fun holiday!
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